
 
 

 

 

 

 

The children have had a fabulous time recently with the Pantomime, Christmas parties and lots of 

seasonal fun. I would like to extend a huge thank you to all of our school community for your support, 

especially over this very busy term, and for engaging with various activities such as Christmas crafts, 

maths family fun, school assemblies, the Nativity play and Christmas concert. I also very much appreciate 

all of our parent helpers who have supported us on our walk to and from Church this term to celebrate 

mass as a school community. A special thank you to our Parent Council for their continuing support of the 

school and fundraising efforts which will go a long way towards supporting school trips and events in the 

new year. Thank you also to our office, catering, and support staff for their hard work and commitment 

this term and to our teachers for providing children with lots of exciting and interesting experiences 

within and beyond the classroom. 

Finally, I am delighted to share with you that Mrs McLean, our acting Depute Head Teacher, has recently 

been appointed as Head Teacher of Our Lady and St. Anne’s Primary School in Hamilton. Mrs McLean will 

take up her new post in March 2024 after almost 11 years serving the community of St. Bartholomew’s 

Primary School. While we will be very sad to see Mrs McLean go, we wish her every success in her new 

post. 

 

 

 

All that is left for me to say is have a wonderful Christmas and New Year and we all look forward to 

welcoming the children back on January 8th 2024.  

 

 

 

 

A reminder that the last day of term is a non-uniform day and children will have the opportunity to enjoy 

movies and treats in class. They are very welcome to bring cushions, throws or soft toys to school. Please 

be reminded that the school closes at 2:30pm tomorrow. 

 

 


